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Representative Walker:

This bill, which is based on instructions from Mary Klaver, is identical to 1999 AB 324,
except that it incorporates AA 1 (as amended by AA 1 to AA 1) and AA 5.

If you have any questions or redraft instructions, please contact me.

Mark D. Kunkel
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–0131
E–mail:  mark.kunkel@legis.state.wi.us


